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NO ASSEMBLIES THIS WEEK 

 

ALL YEARS  

 

 SQA Examination Period: - The SQA examination period starts on Tuesday 2nd May and runs 
until Friday 2nd June. Please ensure that you are quiet when travelling around the building and 
respect signs and barriers asking you to take alternative routes. In particular, please refrain 
from using the main entrance/ foyer corridor as most exams will take place in the hall. 
Please also note that some SQA examinations run on beyond the school day. Please bear this 
in mind when leaving your last class each day, and continue to comply with the signs and 
barriers asking you to be quiet or take alternative routes. Thank you.                        Mrs Fraser  

 

 Fit for Girls: – This week we are doing Jog Scotland Activities! Meet down at the P.E Hall and 
hopefully we can do these activities outside. Bring plenty of water and outdoor clothes. 

                                                                                                                                        Miss Walker 
 Harlaw House - PSE Room Change: - From Wednesday 10th May Mr Johnston will be 

relocating to Hut 1. All of Mr Johnston’s classes will therefore take place in HUT 1 rather than 
Hut 4.                                                                                                                        Mr Johnston 

 
 Tapadh Leat – Schools’ Gratitude Day: - A reminder that Tapadh Leat meet today, 9th May,  

at 12.40 in room 33.  We are currently preparing for our involvement in Schools’ Gratitude Day 
next week so full attendance expected.  See you there!                                           Miss Gollop 

 
 


